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Welcome to Camp 2015

12

Attending: 1st Shoeburyness Girls’ Brigade Company,
9th South-east Essex, 102nd Belfast and
3rd Basingstoke Boys’ Brigade Companies

Location: Boys' Brigade West Midlands District 
Camping Centre, Station Road, Dyffryn 
Ardudwy, Gwynedd, Wales, LL44 2HB

Dear Parents and Campers,

We are all looking forward to a great Camp in 2015. Our 
Theme for the week is I'm a Camper Get Me Out of Here!

This booklet has been designed to help with your 
preparations and also as a reference for the week.

Please read the booklet together, taking special note 
of the travel arrangements, kit list and safety rules.  
Please bring this Booklet with you to Camp.

Enclosures:

Contact Card for Parents – Postal Address of Camp and 
details of staff contact numbers for emergency use, 
please keep safe.

Medical/Consent Form- Please complete and sign the 
enclosed form giving full details of any medical 
conditions, allergies etc., including travel sickness and 
any medication that will need to be administered during 
camp. This form must be handed to your Company officer 
on the day of departure. Please write the campers 
mobile telephone number on the bottom of the form. 

We cannot take you without the completed form!

PLEASE NOTE: that all medicines must be handed to the 
Medical Officer on arrival at camp, who will administer 
them as required. This includes: all prescriptions, 
travel sickness meds. aspirin, paracetamol, ibuprofen, 
antihistamines etc. but not asthma inhalers. If you 
require travel medication please ensure you take it 
before we leave and bring supplies for the week.

Camp Bank
Upon arrival at Camp every camper must deposit their 
cash into Camp Bank. Money spent at tuck shop will be 
automatically deducted from your Camp Bank. The only 
time campers will need to take out cash is when we are 
going out for the day and you require some spending 
money. Cash can be paid back in when we get back. At the 
end of camp any remaining funds will be returned to you.

In this way you should never need cash inside your tent 
and therefore should never lose it. Please use the sheet 
below to keep track of your own Camp Bank funds.


